
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 

The New York State Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program seeks 
dedicated and passionate volunteers for certification! 

 
Want to help provide a voice for those living in long term care that have 
a right to be heard? Ombudsmen are certified advocates, mediators, and 

problem solvers for the residents of nursing homes, assisted living 
facilities, and adult homes across New York State. 

 

Upcoming certification training: April 1 – April 4, 2019 

 

If interested, please contact: 

Gabriel Felix, Ombudsman Director 

(914) 682-3926, extension 2121 or gfelix@wilc.org  


